From: Chris York

Sent: Sunday, July 13, 2025 7:51 PM

To: Deb Reid <Deb.Reid@niagarapolice.ca>

Subject: Re: Request to Appear Before Niagara Police Service Board

Please take this as my official request to delegate to the police service board at the July 24 2025
meeting. My plan is to talk about the current state of our towing rotation list and how it is currently run.
| plan to make suggestions on how it can be improved and why | believe it is best dealt with and
maintained by the police. | also plan to discuss the report that is anticipated to come forward on that
date as well as per inspector Nilan Dave. This is of course contingent upon the matter being on the
agenda and the report actually coming forward. Thank you.

On July 11, 2025 3:45:52 p.m. EDT, Deb Reid <Deb.Reid@niagarapolice.ca> wrote:
Good afternoon Chris,

I’'m writing on behalf of the Niagara Police Service Board further to our recent phone conversation
regarding your request to appear as a delegation before the Board at its meeting on July 24, 2025.

In accordance with Section 23 of the Board's Procedural By-law, individuals or groups wishing to address
the Board must submit a written request to the Executive Director. This request should include an
outline of the matter to be addressed, the name of the presenter and any other persons appearing with
the presenter, and a copy of any materials to be provided to the Board. All delegations will be heard
upon the consent of the Board.

One the written request is received, the delegation will be scheduled on the next appropriate regular
meeting agenda., and the Executive Director will confirm the time and place of the presentation.
Delegations are limited to one spokesperson and a maximum speaking time of 10 minutes, unless an
extension is approved by the Board.

If you have any questions or require assistance with the process, please don’t hesitate to reach out.

Kind regards,
Deb

Deb Reid

Executive Director

Niagara Regional Police Service Board
Deb.Reid@niagarapolice.ca

5700 Valley Way, Niagara Falls, Ontario L2E 1X8
(905) 688-4111 Ext 1006022

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

The information contained in this communication is confidential and intended only for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is
addressed. The contents of this e-mail transmission may be subject to legal privilege and all rights to that privilege are expressly claimed and
not waived. Any distribution, disclosure, use, or copying of this communication, or the information it contains, by other than an intended
recipient, is unauthorized. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this
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